
Moments of the Month - November

Hello!
Welcome back to ‘Moments of the Month’ - a monthly review of all the 
exciting things we’ve been up to in school.
Each class teacher has put together a slide to let you know about all of the 
lovely learning experiences your children have enjoyed over the past four 
weeks, so click on through and enjoy.
Don’t forget to click all the way to the final slide where you’ll also find the 
names in our achievement book and the house point results this week
Have a lovely weekend and we’ll see you all on Monday!
The Staff of Hartsbourne :-)



Reception

Children In Need

In literacy we did lots of work around ‘Owl Babies’. Some children chose to draw 
their own story maps, others made paper bag puppets and we all made pinecone 

owls. We also made an owl post box so we could write them letters.

We learnt about Hanukkah and made Hanukkiah pictures.

We explored the 
light box and 
looked to see 

what happened 
to the colours



Year 1

Pictures taken by the 
children…

Outdoor fun…

Enjoying our maths mornings…



     Year 2

We worked 
together as a 
class and made 
a rangoli fairy 

We had visitors come and talk to us about Diwali, 
Islamic artefacts and Advent.

Trip to St 
Albans 
Cathedral

I can see 
the 
nativity



Year 3

Learning to barter!

Stone Age-inspired cave painting!

Hunting animals! Stone Age soup!

Hunter gatherer dens!

Our Stone Age experience day at Celtic Harmony!



Year 4

We couldn’t 
‘bear’ to 
leave Pugsy 
alone!

We loved 
having a 
special guest 
in for 
Hanukkah.

We 
talked 
PANTS.

Kindness is 
contagious. 

Remembering animals in 
war.



C

Learning how to use 
patterns to make 
costumes for our puppets.

We’ve loved learning 
about Stonehenge and 
so we made a replica.

Decorating the outdoor 
classroom and birdwatching 
in Forest School



As a part of our Maya topic this term, we began 
making Maya pottery in class from clay. It was a 
surprise how tidy the classroom was after an 
exciting and stressful afternoon. 

Year 6 had the opportunity to try out 
trampolining at Bushey Meads as part of their 

gymnastics this term.

Y E A R    6



Forest School
We have been exploring our nature reserve and wooded areas and  saw 
incredible wonders of nature, such as the fairy ring, young deer in the field, 
a pied wagtail, and the robin who visits each class every time they come to 
the nature reserve. 
The children enjoyed making leaf crowns, writing poetry and playing team 
games. 

Birdwatching

Poem written by a member of Yr. 3

Decorating the classroom!

Fairy Ring

F.S. rules poster by a member of Yr 3 Activities in the Duck






